
[Your Name] 
[Your Address] 
[City, State, ZIP Code] 
[Email Address] 
[Phone Number] 
[Date] 

Dear Senator [Senator's Last Name], 

I am writing to bring to your attention a pressing issue affecting our community and many 
others nationwide—the significant backlog in R-1 visa processing for religious workers. This 
delay has led to dedicated individuals, who contribute immensely to our spiritual and 
social well-being, facing the prospect of leaving the country due to circumstances beyond 
their control. 

For instance, in our congregation, [Briefly describe a specific example of how the R-1 visa 
backlog has impacted your community or organization]. This situation not only disrupts our 
religious activities but also undermines the support systems that many rely upon. 

Notably, senators from other states have recognized the severity of this issue and have 
taken steps to address it. We earnestly request that you advocate for expedited processing 
of R-1 visas and collaborate with your colleagues to find a swift resolution. Your support is 
vital to ensure that those who serve our communities can continue their invaluable work 
without undue hindrance. 

Furthermore, we respectfully request that any feedback, insights, or actions taken on this 
issue be directly communicated to Secretary of State, Marco Rubio's office, as he plays a 
crucial role in addressing this matter at a national level. Coordinating efforts with his office 
will help ensure a unified and effective response to resolving this urgent problem. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. I appreciate your leadership and 
willingness to support religious workers who make invaluable contributions to our 
communities. 

Sincerely, 
[Your Name] 

 


